
 

Seems like typical Western New York weather, 90 humid degrees one 
day and 24 hours later we're pulling out sweaters and turning on 
furnaces.  So it’s only fitting that our speaker this month is Dan 
Masterson, who will be talking about pond closings.  If you haven't 
already gotten your pond ready for the cold weather, this will be an ideal 
time to pick up a few pointers. 

  

We also have a speaker lined up for November, Wayne K Gall, PhD who 
will be talking about Damsel Flies, Dragonflies, Stone Flies and other 
pond "monsters".  You won't want to miss this one.   

  

Our Christmas party this year will be on Friday, December 11th at 
Rizzo's Banchetti on North French Road in Amherst.  Tickets will be 
$25.00 per person and will be available at both the October and 
November meetings or by calling Chris.  Appetizers will be from 6:30 to 
7:30 with dinner buffet to follow.   

  

I'd personally like to thank the members who volunteered their time at 
the Reinstein Woods Fall Festival:  Chris, Dennis, Ann, Audrey and 
Nancy.  The kiddos had a great time with the sand art and fish pictures 
despite the cold damp weather. 

  

If anyone would like to sign up for the refreshment table for 
October, please contact Bev Jarmuz. 

  

Next BOD meeting will be at my house on October 29th.  As always, 
RSVP if you're planning to attend. 

  

  

  

LORRI 
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Koi of the Month 

Hikarimuji (He-Car-Ee –Moo-Gee)  

The Japanese translation for Hikari is metallic. 

 These strong looking metallic koi are noted for the single color. This would be 

that first Koi you may have seen that shiny and solid in color that caught your eye to 

start the hobby. Their heads are perfect no markings. They are a true solid color. 

Eight styles that can be seen at Koi Shows include 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yamabuki Ogon (YA-

MA-BOO-KEY-OH-

GONE) 

This is a solid gold color 

metallic koi.  

Hi Ogon (HE-OH-

GONE)  

This is a solid red metal-

lic koi. Very hard to find 

this color. 

Orenji Ogon (OH-REN

-GEE-OH-GONE) 

This is a solid orange 

metallic koi.. 

Purachina Ogon (PRA-

CHIN-A-OH-GONE)

This is a solid platinum 

color metallic koi . 

Kin Matsuba (KIN-

MATS-BA)  

This is a solid gold me-

tallic koi. It has scales 

that resemble pinecones. 

Orenji Matsuba (OH-

REN-GEE-MATS-BA) 

This is a solid orange 

metallic koi. It has 

scales that resemble 

pinecones. 

Aka Matsuba Ogon 

(ACKA-REN-GEE-

MATS-BA-OH-GONE)

This is a solid red metal-

lic koi. It has scales that 

resemble pinecones. 

This is truly one that is 

hard to find. 

Gin Matsuba (GIN-

MATS-BA)  

This is a solid silver me-

tallic koi. It has scales 

that resemble pinecones.

  

Reinstein Fall Festival  



If you would like to bring refreshments to a meeting, you will be reimbursed for 

expenses for up to $25.00 (receipts must be turned into Nancy) 

General info: 8-9 bottles of pop, some diet 

Any refreshments or snacks of your choice: Cheese & Crackers, veggies, fruit, 

chips, dip, pepperoni, salad, jello, cookies, cake, brownies, etc. 

We do not have use of any kitchen supplies, so you may need to bring serving 

utensils, trays, bowls, baskets, knives, or whatever is needed to serve your type 

of refreshments 

The club will provide: Coffee, hot cups, creamer, sugar, small plates, paper 

cups, plastic silverware, napkins 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer please contact Bev Jarmuz 

833-3889. 

Refreshments for 2015 Jan.:   

Feb.:  Sandy Grefrath & Diane Young 

Mar.:  Potluck 

Apr.:  Nancy Wojnowski 

May:  

June: Nancy Jackson 

July:  Ann Marshall & Rob Smith 

Aug.:   

Sep.:   

Oct.:   

Nov.:  
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NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

1312 Tanglewood Dr. 

North Tonawanda, NY 14120 

TO: 

December  11th—Christmas party at Rizzo's Banchetti  

NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB 

UP-COMING EVENTS IN WESTERN NEW YORK 

THE NIAGARA FRONTIER KOI & POND CLUB MEETS THE SECOND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH @ 7pm 

THE ZION UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST, 15 KOENIG CIRCLE, TONANANDA, NY 14150 

ALSO VISIT US ONLINE AT www.nfkpc.org 

First Class Mail 


